
chris basham 

From: Richard Jones <rdjonesJones1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2014 1:23 PM 
To: chris basham 
Subject: Re: Caddell Bldg renovation for Elections admin storage 

Caddell Building Renovations for Elections Administration Storage Proposal: From 
Richard DJones Construction, Mt. Pleasant, Texas 75455 
$21,000.00 Add $2,650.00 for a new Lennox 3 ton Heat Pump 13 seer. 

Thanks, Richard D. Jones, Owner 

On Thu, May 15, 2014 at 7:11 PM, chris basham <cbashamia1designbcllc.com> wrote: 

Please see attached scoping for small project. Titus County is interested in receiving bids for construction as 
noted on the attached. Bids should be emailed to cbasham @designbccllc.com by 4 pm Saturday 17 May 
2014. Construction will be available to start within 72 hours of bid receipts. If there are any questions, please 
call at me at 214-864-9466. The space is located on the Madison street side of the Courthouse annex and is 
available for viewing through an existing unlocked door. 
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